
 

North Mac CUSD #34  
Intermediate School Information  

217-627-2419  

Today is Thursday, March 5, 2020 

                                   
News:    
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

This letter is to inform you that your child has been working on a four-month community outreach program through the character 

education and social skills program offered here at North Mac Intermediate with the School Counselor, Mrs. Forrester. With this program 

we are learning how to become better citizens and how to help those around us. Part of this program was to develop a community 

outreach project that would help our community or a local one near us. The student body voted and decided to help an Animal Shelter. We 

chose Benld Adopt-A-Pet. After reaching out to them to tell of our project, they were very excited and supportive. Benld Animal Shelter will 

be coming to speak with our students and will be bringing some very special guests with them on March 5th here at North Mac 

Intermediate.  

In order for our students to be able to raise money for the animal shelter the students have decided to put on a silent auction of arts and 

crafts that they will create. They have been working hard on posters and flyers that will soon be hung-up all around Virden and Girard. 

These will be placed in local businesses to raise awareness to their project and to invite the community to come spend a night helping them 

raise food, animal toys, blankets, money and more for what is nearest and dearest to their hearts… the animals. So, I please ask you to 

mark your calendars for March 26th, 2020 at 6pm to come help raise awareness and supplies for the animals by purchasing some of the 

amazing works of art that the students will be creating. There will also be other items for raffle donated by local businesses and outside 

participants.  

We look forward to seeing you there and can’t wait to see what your students succeed through hard work, determination, and love.  

If you would like to help or donate any items please feel free to reach out. 

NaRetta Forrester 
217-627-2419 
nforrester@northmacschools.org 
525 N Third St.  
Girard, IL 62640 
 

NMIS dismisses at 1:30 p.m. every Wednesday 

Reminders:    

March 16-23 NMIS will be IAR testing.  Please have your 

child here every day and on time for successful results.     

Report cards and progress reports are available on line 

Weeks at a glance:    

Thursday, March 5 Rescheduled NMIS math & science night 6:00-7:15 p.m. 

Friday, March 7 North Mac Foundation dinner 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday, March 8 Daylight savings time begins.  Move your clocks ahead one hour. 

Wednesday, March 18 End of 3rd quarter 

Wednesday, March 25 report cards available on line, NMSD board meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

Friday, April 10 NO SCHOOL Good Friday 
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Lunch Menu:     

 Thursday 3-5 
  Breakfast:  cereal w/pop-tart, fruit, juice, milk  
Lunch:   chicken patty sandwich, garden salad, fruit, milk 

 Friday 3-6 
  Breakfast:  Dutch waffle, fruit, juice, milk  
Lunch:   cheese pizza, California blend, sorbet, milk 

 Monday 3-9 
  Breakfast:  chocolate bread slice, fruit, juice, milk  
Lunch:   turkey & cheese sandwich, baked beans, carrot sticks w/ranch, fruit, milk 

 Tuesday 3-10 
  Breakfast:  cereal, Nutri Grain bar, fruit, juice, milk  
Lunch:   mostaccioli, garlic bread, corn, fruit, milk 

 Wednesday 3-11 
  Breakfast:  breakfast pizza, fruit, juice, milk  
Lunch:   cheeseburger, tater tots, fruit, milk 


